
 
Recruitment for Retention: Strategies for Rural

and Underserved Communities 
 

RHC and FQHC Network Kickoff Meetings

Please RSVP by September 3rd by using the workshop registration form. 
 

If the form did not accompany this flyer, you may find the registration form
and additional details regarding the workshop at the Rural Health and

Primary Care Program’s website: www.mainepublichealth.gov/ruralhealth

Recruiting and retaining hard-to-find clinicians is one of the biggest challenges facing the 

health care industry. It is vital to use a strategic approach that emphasizes recruiting the 

right clinicians who will stay for an extended period of time. 
 

This four-hour workshop will go through the 15-step process of the Recruitment for Retention Manual

published by the National Rural recruitment and Retention Network. You will not only learn how to strategize

and implement best practices but you will also walk away with a plan that includes practical solutions for

recruiting and retaining providers into rural and underserved communities. 
 

 

Thursday, September 12, 2019

8:30am to 3:00pm
 

Dirigo Conference Room, Bangor Savings Bank, 5 Senator Way, Augusta
 

Registration begins at 8:00am. A networking lunch will be included.

 

Recruiting can be hard. Let 3RNet and the Maine Rural
Health and Primary Care Program help make it easier.

Rural Health Clinic, FQHC and Critical Access Hospital 
Leaders and HR Personnel are invited to attend


